
 

           Date   : 20-07-2023 
          Circular No: 013/2023 
To:  

IDA Members, 
IDA Tamilnadu State Branch. 
 

Dear Drs, 

Subject: Prioritizing scientific programs: Attend IDA Scientific program 
 

I hope this message finds you in good health and high spirits. 
 

It has come to our attention that small group meetings organized by pharmaceutical 
companies are regularly taking place and IDA members attend these meetings 
regularly. 
 

We understand the value of continuing education, and we request you to channel 
your dedication to professional growth and advancement by participating in 
scientific programs organized by IDA that will also foster professional growth and 
network with peers.  
 

By this way, the pharmaceutical companies will come forward and sponsor the local 
branch programs that will be of benefit to all members rather than a selective few.  

 
Thank you for considering this request, and we hope as dedicated members of IDA, 
we will stand together to elevate our profession collectively. 
 

Thank You 
 

With Regards, 
Dr. K.P.Senthamarai Kannan, 
Hon. State Secretary, 
IDA Tamilnadu State 

 


